
September 3, 2014

To: Hugo Graves Team
Hugo Neighborhood Association & Historical Society
Web Page:  http://www.hogoneighborhood.org

Neely & Trimble Historic Cemeteries Plan
Web Page:  http://www.hugoneighborhood.org/hugohomegraves.htm

Reference:  JO CO Planning meeting to Review Records

Hugo Graves Team members  Mike Walker, Liz Butowitsch, and Ms. Bryan met at JO CO
Planning Office on September 3, 2014  to review any land use records pertaining to any
S. Schoolhouse Rd. improvements and/or improvements along S. Schoolhouse Creek Rd.
that may impact the Historic Neely & Trimble Graves.

Hugo Graves Team ordered a Public Records Request  for all records  related to:
Don Marvin
670 S. Schoolhouse Creek Rd.
Grants Pass, OR  97526. Legal: 35-06-11-001600. 

Liz volunteered to be the JO CO Planning liaison for the Hugo Graves Team for any
future activity or file additions to the Don Marvin file. 

Ms. Bryan, Cemeteries Plans Coordinator
Hugo Graves Team 
Hugo Neighborhood Association & Historical Society
541-291-3841
Email: jocohistory@charter.net
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